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CODE OF CONDUCT
RESPECT

We believe people should treat each other with respect and  
consideration. We expect that behavior from everyone who  

interacts with SPEEA, its members, staff and allies.

WHAT IS HARASSMENT?
Harassment is any behavior that degrades, demeans,  

humiliates, or hurts a person, and that a reasonable person  
should understand would be unwelcome. 
If you are unsure, refrain from the behavior.

IF YOU FEEL HARASSED 
If you feel harassed while participating in a SPEEA-related  

activity, report the incident immediately to a  
SPEEA staff member at the event.

STRONGER TOGETHER
 It is important to recognize and call out harassment when  

you see it. Together, we can make the labor movement stronger.
 

For more information, visit www.speea.org 


